
MEMORANDUM 
 
TO: Steering Committee 
FROM: Committee on Academic Programs (CAP) 
RE: Final Recommendation on proposed MBA-SIL track 
DATE: March 3, 2019 
 
Background and Charge: 
The School of Business proposed a new track within the MBA program.  The MBA program is 
already approved and the proposal adds a Strategy, Innovation, and Leadership (SIL) track to two 
already approved tracks.  This proposal has been endorsed by the Dean of the School of Business.  
After a positive recommendation from the Graduate Studies Council, Steering charged CAP with 
considering whether all units that might be affected by the proposal have been consulted and 
whether the proposal is consistent with the College’s mission. 

Review: CAP reviewed the proposal and approvals from the curriculum committee and the Dean, 
both of the School of Business. All proposed track courses are within the School. 

Final Recommendation: 
CAP determined that all affected units have been consulted and that the new track is consistent 
with the College’s mission. CAP did not feel that further testimony was necessary and 
recommends approving the proposed additional track for the MBA program. 


